
                        

 

1 July 2024 

Dear parent/carer 

SPORTS DAY, 2 JULY 2024 

Can I remind you your child needs to come in their PE kit tomorrow and that no children will be 

allowed home after sports day.  

To help us keep your child safe, all children will go back into school at the end of their sports session 

to have a toilet break and wash their hands for lunch. 

Please be patient as they collect their lunch from the hall and when all the children have collected 

their lunch, they will be released to join you from the classroom together. 

Y5 and Y6 will be released from the hall doors. 

Foundation stage children can join their family for the picnic.  Please go to the FS door and sign out 

your child.  30 Hour and PM children will need to be returned to the FS unit at 1.30pm for the 

afternoon session.  You will be asked to sign them back in. 

At the end of the picnic all children will be registered and accounted for before the gates are open 

for parents to leave, therefore, we ask for your support in returning your children as soon as the 

whistle goes.  

                                                


